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LOCKWOOD FOLLY
COUNTRY CLUB, INC.                                                         

Lockwood Folly Country Club Newsletter November 19, 2021 The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership. If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed. 

----- In observance of Thanksgiving, the golf course will be closed on Thursday. This will give our employees the opportunity to be with their families and friends. Last year when we had the shotgun start, we only had sixteen to sign up. The driving range will also be closed, as we would have no one to monitor the facility. Thank you, in advance, for your understanding.

 ----- We will be sending out the new membership packets the last week of November for 2022. The pricing and different packages remain the same. We have looked at every possible avenue to keep our spending down and keep our rates manageable for our members. 

----- In our membership packets we will also enclose our annual opportunity to contribute to the Employees Christmas Gift. The letter will outline the different opportunities that will allow you to give. This is a wonderful time to really show our employees how much we appreciate the time and effort they give each day. 

----- Tim's crowd has already begun the re-seeding process for the winter. This includes the driving range and tee boxes. This will be followed by the painting of our fairways a little later this year. 

----- Maintenance Wednesdays has ended. Thank you to the members and guests as this has proven to be a time when certain things can get done. We certainly understand the inconvenience of not having tee times after 11:00, but it has paid off in the condition of our course. 

----- A special thank you to all the members that worked so hard to have a wonderful Veterans' Tournament. Huge crowd, good golf, great fellowship, and ending with an outstanding meal. It's really amazing the number of members that stepped up, got involved, and organized this important event. 

----- Our Search Committee is working overtime to get the word out, set up interviews, and employ a Golf Pro. Under the leadership of Don Brewer, a team has been put together to find the best possible fit for Lockwood Folly Country Club. A special thank you to Don and his team as they move forward.' 

----- We would like to welcome two (2) new members to LFC Cathy and Adam Donaldson Ronnie Mixon 119 Windjammer Drive 140 Genoes Pt 240-472-2171 336-465-5058 Please make every effort to make them feel welcome!!! 

------ Thanks to the MGA (Charlie Pepe) for a great Turkey Cup this past Tuesday, Had forty members participate with three flights. Congratulations to the different winners!!! Once again, great food by the Oak and Anchor. 

----- Ladies, get ready for your December 2nd scramble. It will begin with an 8:30 breakfast meeting, followed by a 10:00 shotgun start. The LGA is expecting a huge crowd!! Scrambles are always a lot of fun!! 

----- As we move forward, please understand the procedure for using the gift certificates in the pro shop has not changed. Please stop by and begin stocking up on Christmas Items!!! 

We wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving!!!! Please spend this time with family and friends celebrating how truly blessed we all are!!!

LFCC Board 

Lockwood Folly Country Club, Inc.

19 Clubhouse Drive, Supply NC  28468

Pro Shop: (910) 842-5666

Office: (910) 846-3636
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